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After December 31", vou can no longer place loose debris in the Street for Department of
Sanitation Collection.

Home renovation contractors must hire a private sanitation company to collect construction debris.

Home owners who have large amounts of debris to be removed must hire a private sanitation company and get

a container for the debris.

Bulk material and other small items will be collected by the Department of Sanitation as they have prior to the

Hurmecane.
Place bulk 1tems out on vour regular collection day.

Tree debns will be collected by the Parks Department by calling 311.



